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Question for written answer E-007825/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Steven Woolfe (EFDD) 

Subject: Code-sharing agreements between airlines 

Many airlines that operate in the world have code-sharing agreements with other airlines. This means 
passengers from either airline can buy a ticket for the same service, on the understanding that it will 
be operated by one airline, but count as a flight service by both.  

Are there any directives or other laws that govern code-sharing agreements between airlines, and if 
so, could the Commission please provide details? 


